
 

 

15th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

PSHE Parent Workshop 
 
We are delighted to announce that our wonderful PTA have funded a brand new PSHE 
(Personal, Social and Health Education) curriculum called ‘Jigsaw’. We would like to invite you 
to a parent workshop run by Jigsaw on Wednesday 13th December from 2.15pm-3.15pm 
in which you will be able to have a closer look at the curriculum.  
 
We will also be creating a section on our website so that you have a clear overview of the 
topics covered within each year group. For those that are unable to attend the workshop, we 
will be sending out the resources covered in the session to all parents and carers by email. 
 
If you would like to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return it to the school 
office so that we can get an idea of numbers. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Donna Wealleans 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 

PSHE Parent Workshop 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________   
 
I would like to attend the PSHE Parent Workshop on Wednesday 13th December  [  ] 
 
 
Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 

 


